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Closure of Streets to Ordinary Vehicular Traffic

PURSUANT TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1974, notice is hereby given that consideration will be given, at the
next Wanaka Community Board meeting in February 2020 (date to be confirmed) to the closure of the following road to
ordinary vehicular traffic, for the purpose of holding the annual Wanaka A & P Show 2020:

Road to be Closed: McDougall Street from Ardmore Street to Brownston Street

Period of Closure: 0600 Wednesday 11 March 2020 to 1200 Sunday 15 March 2020

Roads to be Closed: Brownston Street from McDougall Street to Youghal Street and McDougall Street from
Upton Street to Brownston Street
(Note: access to this area will be available for residents, campground users, trade
exhibitors and for disabled parking)

Period of Closure: 0600 to 2000 on Friday 13 March 2020 and Saturday 14 March 2020

It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person otherwise than under authority of an authorised permit to
use the roads for ordinary vehicular traffic during the period of closure.

Those who have any concerns regarding the above closures, please contact Sarah Mitchell at APL Property Limited on 021
244 9988 or by email sarah.mitchell@aplproperty.co.nz before 5.00pm on Monday 16 December 2019.
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